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McCracken Eye and Face

Tyra, our Medical Assistant, has completed her associate degree in general studies
and is pursuing a Bachelor of Science in Health Administration and Management
with a concentration in Data Analytics. Tyra has over two years of experience in
Optometry as an Optician and an Optometric Technician. She also has two years of
experience in Dermatology as a Medical Assistant and Scribe.
Tyra’s genuine passion for caring for her patients is clearly demonstrated in every
task she oversees in and out of the procedure room.
In her free time, Tyra loves creating art in a few different media, whether it is pencil,
oil pastels, acrylic or even makeup. She also enjoys playing flute, cello, and piano
and exploring other instruments when she has the time.

May promotion: the addition of PRP to your
microneedling appointment enhances recovery and
utilizes your body’s own growth factors to aid in the
regenerative process. It is also a safe and effective
enhancement to your regular microneedling treatments.
We are offering 20% off your microneedling appointment
when you book with PRP for the month of May! 
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Surgical Browlift 
Ideal atomic positioning of the brow is right on the
bone known as the orbital rim. As we age, the
brow tissue may descend below this position and
can affect the appearance of the eyes and overall
face. This alongside excess upper lid skin can
create a heaviness around the eyes and can
even impact vision for some. In some cases, a
surgical brow lift may be indicated alongside
treatment of the upper and lower eyelids to
optimize overall results. 


